
GASTROTXTTROLOGY.. ..ASSOCIATES
.,,. . oJ Cental Virginitt

Dear Patients, Friends, and Cotteagues,

I joined Dr. Bob Hickman and Dr. Chartie Catatano at Gastroenterotogy Associates of
Centrat Virginia in June of 1 991 . The years have ftown by quickl,y. At the end of )une 2025,1

ptan to retire.

Unfortunatety, our group is tosing our Gastroenterotogy Hospitatist at the end of February

2025, and this is a critical, position for our practice and community. I ptan to step into this
position and be the Gastroenterotogy Hospital,ist for our group at Lynchburg GeneraI
Hospitat starting at the beginning of March, through the end of June 2025.

As I teave office practice in March my patients can choose another provider in our practice

or one wil,l. be assigned. We have a great group of Gastroenterotogy providers within our
group, incl,uding 6 physicians and 6 advanced practice providers (NP and PA). We are atso
very excited to have 2 more Gastroenterotogy physicians joining our group next summer.

It is and continues to be such a privil.ege to practice medicine in the Lynchburg area. I want
to thank you atl for the many btessings that you have bestowed upon me.

Sincerety,

f\b* Rst*rJs
Robert D. Richards, Jr., MD
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